Mason Women’s Lacrosse Booster Meeting
Wednesday, May 9th 2018 at 6:15 pm
Location:  Sammy’s Craft Burgers and Beers

[bookmark: _GoBack]Welcome: Warren Wells welcomes Missy Block, Ken Ecoffey, Tiffany Lefton, Elanie Elko, Bob Bangs and Shawn Stone.
Old Business
· Motion to approve last month’s meeting minutes by Ken Ecoffey and second by Tiffany Lefton.
· Thank you to the Brannock’s, Wells”, Kuehn’s and Bangs’ for hosting the team dinners.
· Kohl’s volunteers worked at 3 events and were very successful.  We made $1500 but need to better utilize them better next year.
Upcoming Events
· Comet Cup recap – 35 teams(18 last year), $2900 is t-shirt sales and we began taking credit cards with the new square.  We made $12,000.00!!  
· Suggestions for next year….greeters to direct traffic, limit the sizes for the tees, drone coverage, more training for the HS girls, request rosters and file folder to organize waivers by teams and to double check all waivers are turned in, more ice packs readily available, general first aid kits at all fields, better field signage, Port-a-lets need to be cleaned during the day, possible air freshners with plenty of tp.  Grass fields need more food and drink options.  Ask Comets Pizza to not show up (since they come late and sometimes not at all), give them the $200 and we supply the food and drinks.  Try to keep both venues on the same clock or run the 5/6, ¾ clock on its own.  Be more specific with vendor qualifications and what they can/cannot sell.  Lax For Wishes asked to have a bake sale but ended up with a raffle on their table as well which ultimately took away money away from our raffle.  More garbage cans and empty them more often.  Possibly include the middle school parents in the volunteer opportunities.  
· Next year’s Comet Cup is April 28th, 2019.
· Spring Break Trip 2019 – parents would like more information regarding this trip.  Warren will get with Jim and the coaching staff to find our more details.
· Fan Conduct was addressed.  It was suggested that those taking the money for tickets let the visitors know where the visitors section is located.
· Mason Tailgate is likely cancelled due to the construction at the Middle School.
· There are some concessions opportunities available to us in the summer but we voted as a group that we will not participate because it will be too hard to find volunteers to work with all the families playing summer lacrosse, vacations etc.
· We are in need of a MABA rep.  If anyone knows of someone willing to do this please let a board member know.
· Elections were held.  President-Warren Wells, Vice Presidents – Keith Millard and Shawn Stone, Secretary – Missy Block and Treasurer is Mike Ohler.
· See if we can get Coach Madi and Swig involved in social media to have more interaction/involvement with the alumni.
· The Board has expectations of the assistant coaches making a certain number of games and practices they must attend.  Warren will discuss this with Jim.
· After Prom was a hit but participation next year is questionable, as we cannot get enough volunteers to help and it is the same board members that step up to help.
· Summer Camp is July 23-26 from 6:30-8:30.  We see the new group of rising Seniors who typically lead this camp-HS girls need to save the date!  Does anyone have any pictures from camp last year?
· W2W 2019.  We have put in a request for next year to have 10 sessions 1.5 hours each after the time of 4 pm in the afternoon in the months of January and February.  We have talked and are looking at potential Tuesday and Friday dates.  We are getting quotes and need coaches input.
· Booster meeting schedule for the rest of the season – June TBD.  We will discuss upcoming year budget, winter W2W, Fall new team mixer and Fall activity planning.  July – TBD, transition meeting/month off.  August 8/15 at Sammy’s.
Budget
· We are at a comfortable surplus…..everyone did an amazing job this season!
Coaches Corner
· Due to the meeting time being moved to during practice, no coaches were present.

Call to Close – Motion to dismiss by Elaine Elko and second by Ken Ecoffey.
